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 Karen Smith NOBJ2016/5380/P 18/10/2016  21:42:40 To the planning committee,

I have looked in detail at the plans and documents for the  proposed new building  , I think that the 

design of the proposed  house  will be a good alternative to the existing house on the site  . 

The current building is a 1950s neo  Georgian structure , so has no architectural or historical merit.  

Within the area there are several examples of contemporary buildings working well with buildings of a 

much earlier date .  The Rick Mather house around the corner in Upper Terrace and the current new 

build house going up in Admirals Walk.   I think this new house will be a positive addition to  the 

architectural diversity of the local street scene and therefore I support the application regards Karen 

Smith

Romneys House

Holly Bush Hill

London

U.K.
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